
Blessed Hugh Faringdon Catholic School & Sixth Form Centre 
‘True Teaching’ 
 
Headmaster: Dr Simon Uttley FRSA KHS 
 
Fawley Road, Reading, Berkshire RG30 3EP 

Email: admin@hughfaringdon.org 

Telephone: 0118 957 4730 

Website: www.hughfaringdon.org 

@bhfcs 

Serving the community in Reading since 1958 

  

 
January 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 10 English GCSE Interactive Show 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to providing an engaging and effective learning experience for our 
students, we are thrilled to announce an upcoming event designed specifically for our Year 10 
Students—The GCSE Interactive Show. 
 
The GCSE Interactive Show is a dynamic and immersive experience tailored to assist our students in 
their preparations for the upcoming GCSE examinations. This interactive show aims to make English 
revision enjoyable, engaging, and effective by incorporating elements of entertainment and interactivity 
into the learning process. 
 
Event Details: 
Date: Wednesday 7 February 2024 
Time: During School Hours 
Venue: The school 
Cost: £3.50 per student 
 
This event has been meticulously curated to align with the GCSE curriculum, offering an innovative 
approach to revision that fosters understanding, retention, and application of key concepts across 
various subjects. Our team of experienced educators has collaborated to ensure that this show not only 
reinforces classroom learning but also ignites enthusiasm and confidence in our students. 
 
Participation in this interactive show promises to be a valuable supplement to your child's preparation 
for the upcoming examinations. By investing in this opportunity, students will gain access to a fun and 
effective revision experience that has the potential to significantly boost their GCSE grades. 
 
We encourage you to support your child's educational journey by allowing them to attend this event. In 
order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per student. Payment is now 
available via Parentpay, and places will be allocated to students upon payment. Without sufficient 
contributions it may not be possible to run this event. Please make the payment and confirm permission 
via ParentPay by Friday 2 February 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss T. Hobson  
2nd in Department for English 


